
Fwd: Term Expiring Reminder

Jeff Forward <jeffrey.w.forward@gmail.com>
Wed 5/22/2024 3:45 PM
To:​Duncan Wardwell <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>​

Sent from my iPad 

Jeff Forward
forward@gmavt.net
802-735-3026

Begin forwarded message:

From: Jeff Forward <jeffrey.w.forward@gmail.com>
Date: May 22, 2024 at 9:34:19 PM GMT+2
To: Duncan Wardwell <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>
Cc: jeff.forward@richmondvt.org, Jeff Forward <forward@gmavt.net>
Subject: Re: Term Expiring Reminder

﻿Duncan,

Thanks for the reminder.  I am out of town right now , but yes I would like to be reappointed to both coal weighed and town energy coordinator.  Since I have been Town Energy Coordinator  since 1992,
I think I am a pretty known quantity.  As far as Coal Weigher, I have an extensive resume on energy issues that I would love to share and wish I could be at the May 20 th meeting to expound upon it, but
alas I  won’t be home until later in the month and will have to trust the board to make the right decision and hope for the best.

Cheers.

Jeff

Sent from my iPad 

Jeff Forward
forward@gmavt.net
802-735-3026

On May 14, 2024, at 5:19 PM, Duncan Wardwell <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov> wrote:

Jeff,

The SB is performing appointments on May 20th.  Do you still want to be considered for the Town Energy Coordinator and Weigher of Coal?

-Duncan

Duncan E. Wardwell (he/him)
Assistant to the Town Manager
802-336-2092
203 Bridge Street
Richmond, Vermont  05477

From: Jeff Forward <jeff.forward@richmondvt.org>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 6:37 AM
To: Duncan Wardwell <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>
Subject: Re: Term Expiring Reminder
 

You don't often get email from jeff.forward@richmondvt.org. Learn why this is important

Duncan,

Thanks for the reminder.  I will be applying for Town Energy Coordinator and to server on the Town Center Committee if it goes beyond Town Meeting Day.

Of course I will also want to reup for the most coveted position of Weigher of Coal as well.  And for this one I will stand on my record of consistently weighing coal for many years.  Funny, every
time I do it though it comes out too much.

Jeff

Jeff Forward
Richmond Select Board Member
jeff.forward@richmondvt.org
802-735-3026

From: Duncan Wardwell <dwardwell@richmondvt.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 8:18 AM
To: Jeff Forward <jeff.forward@richmondvt.org>
Subject: Term Expiring Reminder
 
Hi Jeff,
This is a reminder that your term is ending soon and you need to apply for another term for the following Boards, Committees, and Commissions

Energy Coordinator
Weigher of Coal

I previously sent an email (see *below) that outlines the process if you want to apply for another term.  See the same text below.  
Keep me posted if you have any questions, comments, or concerns.  Thank you for serving the Town of Richmond.
*Vacancies on Town Boards, Committees, and Commissions

This is the annual reminder about vacancies on Town Boards, Committees and Commissions.  I am sending this email to everyone who is currently serving.  Please take a few minutes to read the
following information and confirm your intent.
-1- Go to https://www.richmondvt.gov/boards-meetings/vacancies-committees-commissions to view the current descriptions and vacancies for each of the Committees, Commissions, Boards
etc.
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